From: Greg Linden <glinden@kc.rr.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 8:57 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Comment on Proposed CFTC Leverage Change

## Dear Sir or Madam:

I strongly object this change. I have a mini account with under \$900 on it.

I am trading it with a good money management and hope to progress.

Your proposal will kick me out of trading, so I will not be able to gain a very important experience.

Sincerely,

Gregory I. Linden 913-385-5145 7801 Grant Lane Apt. #201 Overland Park, KS 66204